
 
 
  

   Prescription/Nonprescription Stakeholder Forum Date Announced  

  

Type of Posting: General Announcement

Posting Date: 06–Apr–2011

The United States Pharmacopeia (USP) will be holding the Prescription/Nonprescription Stakeholder Forum on May 19, 2011 at its Rockville, MD
headquarters.

Stakeholder Forums are formed to enable an exchange of information and perspectives, with the ultimate goal of improving USP standards and
information. The Prescription/Nonprescription Stakeholder Forum provides an opportunity to discuss compendial issues related to prescription and
non-prescription drugs and pharmaceutical excipients in an open forum setting. Registration is available at 
https://www.signup4.net/Public/ap.aspx?EID=PNPS26E.

For further information, contact Mario Sindaco (mys@usp.org) or Carmel Molloy (czm@usp.org).

 

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

                               1 / 1

/notices/retired-compendial-notices/prescriptionnonprescription-stakeholder-forum-date-announced
/notices/retired-compendial-notices/prescriptionnonprescription-stakeholder-forum-date-announced
/notices/retired-compendial-notices/prescriptionnonprescription-stakeholder-forum-date-announced
https://www.signup4.net/Public/ap.aspx?EID=PNPS26E
mailto:mys@usp.org
mailto:czm@usp.org
http://www.tcpdf.org

